
 

Hummingbirds at Home 

If you're a hummingbird fan, Audubon is launching a brand-new citizen-science project that's just for you. 
Hummingbirds at Home will help scientists understand how climate change, flowering patterns, and 
feeding by people are impacting hummingbirds. On the Hummingbirds at Home website you can track 
and report what nectar sources matter for your birds. A free mobile app makes it easy to report sightings 
and learn more about these remarkable birds.  
  
  
Hummingbirds at Home  
has fledged! 

Audubon’s first all-digital, mobile citizen science program will build a continent-wide network of citizen 
scientists to help uncover how hummingbirds are affected by climate change. Using a mobile-optimized 
web portal and smartphone apps, people from across the U.S. can report their hummingbird sightings. 
The data collected will guide Audubon in devising actions to help hummingbirds thrive despite climate 
change and other threats. Please visit www.hummingbirdsathome.org for more information and to start 
logging your sightings! 

  

For more local information on programs, volunteering or becoming a member, please visit 
www.blackriveraudubon.org or call 440-225-760. 

  

 


